Carlton Way, Cambridge, CB4 2DE
School Telephone: 01223 359568
Arbury ¢

Email:  office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
Primary School

Headteacher: Ben Tull
8.11.24

Dear Parents and Carers
Message from Mrs Rawlins —8.11.24

Today, it was great to see so many children wearing red to school, and in our assembly, we were thinking about what
it means to ‘Show Racism the Red Card’. We said together that ‘at Arbury Primary School, we say ‘no’ to racism and
‘yes’ to kindness’ — good advice, | am sure you will agree.

Mrs Dowdall and Mrs Morris are emailing out Year group information today, which will let you know about the learning
taking place in your child’s year group this half-term.

Next week in school:

Monday 11.11.24 — Year 1 trip: Our Year 1 classes will be going on a trip to Ely Museum on Monday as part of their
History topic work.

Monday 11.11.24 — Remembrance assembly: In our whole-school assembly time, we will think about what
remembrance means, and will have a short time of silence. Poppies will still be available in school on Monday.
Tuesday 12.11.24 and Wednesday 13.11.24 - Parent/carer consultations: Do remember that you have until 10am
on Monday to book an appointment online to see your child’s class teacher.

Wednesday 13.11.24 — Year 6 visit to Cambridge Science Centre: Our Year 6 classes will be visiting the Science
Centre during the morning, but will be back in school in time for lunch.

Wednesday 13.11.24 — ‘Paint What Matters’: Our Year 4 classes will have their next workshop with artist Josh Bilton,
as part of our project working with Kettle’s Yard.

Wednesday 13.11.24 — cancelled clubs: Do note that, due to parent/carer consultations, Y5 Archery Club and Y6
Trumpet Club have been cancelled.

Friday 15.11.24 — BBC Children in Need day: Children are welcome to come to school wearing something spotty or
colourful if they would like to. We are not asking for donations to be brought into school, but this link (Donate to BBC
Children in Need) is a starting point if you would like to contribute. In school, we will be finding out a bit about the work
of Children in Need, and also celebrating it with our ‘Do Your Thing’ talent show! Children can sign up to take part (and
loads have already signed up with me at lunchtime today!) up to Wednesday lunchtime. They have up to 1 minute to
share a talent up on the stage. This is always such a fun event!

Education Inclusion Family Advisor: | have attached an image with information about support/courses available.

Wishing you a good weekend. As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1
guestions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2,
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk.

Kind regards

Diane Rawlins
Assistant Headteacher
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